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Morrclo

Christmas productions 

All the children have now 

performed their school 

plays after weeks of 

rehearsals – they all did 

brilliantly, and thanks to all 

parents/grandparents/carers who came 

along to support their children and 

enjoy the shows. 

  

Mrs Northcott 

Our acting head 

teacher Mrs 

Northcott is leaving 

us at Christmas as Mrs 

Binks is returning from maternity leave 

on the 5th January – we want to wish her 

all the best for the future, and thank 

her for all her hard work. 

 

Christmas Fair 

Our Christmas fair is on 

Tuesday 16th December at 

1.15pm – we would be 

grateful for donations for 

the raffle, any good quality toys for the 

Toy Tombola, Fancy Goods Tombola and 

tins etc for the hampers. Many thanks. 

 

 

 

Carols at the care home 

Class 3 visited Willington Care Village 

this week to sing carols for the 

residents. The care home manager had 

asked them to visit after they 

performed harvest songs in October, 

and their behaviour was excellent again. 

 

Christmas disco 

The school disco we held 

this week was a great 

night, the children had a 

fantastic time.    

 

Pantomime trip 

You will have received 

your letter regarding 

the whole school trip 

to the Gala Theatre on 

the 17th December. 

Children are expected back at school at 

4.30pm. We encourage you to return 

the permission and contribution as 

quickly as possible, to enable us to 

confirm the booking. Due to tightening 

attendance regulations if your child 

does not attend school that day it will 

be classed as an unauthorised absence. 
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Parents Group 

Our Friends at the school/Parent 

Helper Group needs new members to 

help with various fundraising activities 

throughout the school year. If you are a 

parent, carer or family member and 

interested in joining please contact Bev 

Kitching, Clare Woodall, Yvette Tanson 

or Julie Bray on 07825 341243. 

 

Blog 

Visit it at 4sunnybrow.weebly.com or 

through the link on the school website. 

Please leave comments on our posts, 

which are monitored by Miss Potts and 

need to be approved before they show 

on the site for E safety reasons. 

 

Toddler Group 

The Toddler group will NOT be on until 

Tuesday 13th January, when it 

will be on as usual. 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary of Events 

 
---------------------------------------------------------------------  

    

Monday 15th December                           - Awards assembly 9 -10am 

- KS1 party 1 -3pm 

Tuesday 16th December                           - Christmas fair 1.30 – 3pm 

Wednesday 17th December                        - Christmas lunch 11.30 -12.15 

- Whole school panto 1.30 – approx. 

4.30pm 

Thursday 18th December                          - KS2 party 1 - 3pm  

Friday 19th December                              - Carols around the tree 9.15 – 10.15 

- School closes Xmas holidays 

Monday 5th January                               - School reopens 

 


